
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Rebecca Pons"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker; "Frank_barnett@oxy.com"
Subject: RE: OXY GAINES 22 CLOSURE
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 8:50:00 AM

This closure request is approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 7:48 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: jlrobertson@blm.gov
Subject: OXY GAINES 22 CLOSURE
 
Good Morning,
I have attached the closure report for the above site with API #30-015-35186. This one almost
 slipped by me.  Since Chris Jones is no longer with Oxy,  I had to track down the correct party to sign
 the final C-141.  At your convenience, please review and let me know if you have any questions.
 

Thank You
 
Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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